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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: Dragon Minerals <steve@dragon-minerals.ccsend.com> on behalf of Dragon Minerals 

<steve@dragon-minerals.com>

Sent: Friday, April 03, 2020 7:47 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Searchers Show (May 2 and 3 in Anaheim, California) Cancelled

Hello, 
 

The Searchers Show - originally scheduled for May 2 and 3 in Anaheim, California - has 

been cancelled. 
 

However, the Dragon Minerals web site (www.dragon-minerals.com) remains open, and 

is receiving frequent updates! 
 

Most importantly.... Stay Safe! 
 

Steve Hardinger -- Dragon Minerals 

Affordable Minerals, common and rare. 

We buy collections. 
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